
 

 

 

PUBLIC   ANNOUNCEMENT 

SPRING CLEAN-UP WEEK 

MONDAY, APRIL ,25 through FRIDAY, APRIL 29, 2022  
 

The City of Jackson will be conducting a “Spring Clean-up” during the week of April 25, 2022 for residents 

within the city limits of Jackson.  The purpose of Spring Clean-up is to pick up items at no extra charge.  

Furniture, mattresses and all upholstered furniture MUST be wrapped and sealed in plastic.  Plastic bags 

can be purchased at the Utility Office during regular business hours. 

 

Any items to be picked up should be placed curbside with regular garbage by 6:30am on your regularly 

scheduled pick-up day.  For appliance pick-up, call 740-286-4419.  We will not pick up paint, hazardous 

chemicals, tires, or construction materials. 

 

 


